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Bayfront Park Skating Rink and Family Center Programs Open to the Public on January 2

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division will be starting up the Bayfront Family Center Outdoor Skating and
Winter Playground programming on Tuesday, January 2nd. The program and ice rink will be free to the public and will open 7 days
a week, weather permitting, for pleasure skaters and others who want to enjoy winter at its best. Ice skates, sleds, snowshoes and
snow sculpting tools available for loan on site. Throughout the season on Friday nights come enjoy an outdoor fire, free hot
chocolate and marshmallows, or come any evening to sit and warm up near the cozy outdoor fireplace!
 
Operating hours are:
Monday—Friday from 4-8 pm
Saturdays from 1-8 pm 
Sundays from 1-5 pm
 
There are extended hours planned during Mid-winter Break (February 19-23) from 1-8pm. The rink is subject to closure if there
is inclement weather (wind chill of – 20°) or if warm temperatures create puddles.
 
The detailed poster is available at, http://www.duluthmn.gov/media/543082/bayfront-winter-2018.pdf. For more information, call the
Parks office at 218-730-4300 during regular business hours. Check the "DuluthParskMN" Facebook page for weather related
updates.
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